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From: Roger rogermoirassociates.com.au <roger@moirassociates.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 3 August 2021 2:01 PM
To: Enquiries
Subject: Development Application Heliport MCUI 2021_4231

Dear Sirs 
 
As a resident of Port Douglas I am writing to register my strong objection to a Heliport, proposed to be built on land 
adjacent to Maranos Fuel in Port Douglas – Application ref : MCUI 2021_4231. 
 
Impacts in respect of noise, environmental aspects, traffic have not been considered and no restrictions on the 
number of flights per day or night proposed. 
 
This would be a substantial imposition on nearby residents. 
 
Regards 
 
Roger Moir  
 
6/32 Mudlo Street 
Port Douglas 
QLD 4877 
Mobile : 041 963 2886 
Email : roger@moirassociates.com.au 
 
 


